Stafford Harriers Junior Newsletter March 2015
This quarterly newsletter is to keep you, our juniors, up to date with all the latest training news, race reports, news from fellow Harriers and future race dates. 

Coaches & Sessions
Chris Skellern, Ian Hodkinson, Mark Oliver and Graham Williams

· Training sessions are Mondays 6pm-7pm for all abilities

· Wednesdays 6pm-7pm for the more advanced juniors 
· Long run out for the more advanced 2nd Wednesday of every month.
· Joint session with Adult speed group last Wednesday of every month.
PLEASE DO NOT ATTEND TRAINING SESSIONS IF YOU ARE UNWELL OR SUFFERING WITH ANY SORT OF INJURY

HIGH VIZ/BRIGHT CLOTHING TO BE WORN DURING WINTER MONTHS

RACE NEWS

This is our first newsletter of 2015 and already we have so many races to report on this year as the first 2 months have flown by and all our Juniors have been very busy competing & representing Stafford Harriers. Below are some of the races we know of with some notable performances;-
Limp Wrist 5 mile New Years day – We had 5 juniors enter this fun event with Kieron Mogey, Hannah Talbot, Jack Hodkinson, George Hodkinson and Jake Oliver all running this 5 mile race with a twist. No watches are to be worn and each runner has to estimate their finish time. 

Staffordshire Cross Country Championships  

On Saturday 3rd January @ Aldersley Stadium, Wolverhampton, 12 Juniors all had great runs in such difficult muddy conditions.

Competing were Katie Taylor, George Hodkinson, Ewan Jackson, Will Buckley, Jake Oliver, Alfie Mardsen, Hannah Talbot, Beth Darke, Amy Oliver, Will Sammons, Jack Hodkinson & Kieron Mogey. (Team Bronze medal for the U13’s Boys!)
Midlands Cross Country Championships  

On Saturday 24th Jan @Woolaton Park, we had 12 x Juniors joining the club trip to the Midland Champs. With some great performances against the top clubs in the midlands were Taygen Pike, George Hodkinson, Will Buckley, Jake Oliver, Hannah Talbot, Gabby Lufton, Ellie Smith, Kieron Mogey, Jack Hodkinson, Amy Oilver & Beth Darke
Staffs District Schools XC, 31st Jan

We had 10 x Juniors representing their district schools and all did really well.

Alsager 5, 1st Feb - Hannah Talbot had an excellent race, coming in 327th place, out of 896 runners, in a time of 35:45 min

National Cross Country Championships – 22nd Feb@ Parliament Hill, London.
We had just 3 travelling Juniors making the trip to London for these English Nationals, all did well as follows: Jake Oliver (336th), Hannah Talbot (218th), Amy Oliver (229th)
Action Heart 5 - Jack Hodkinson was the only Junior running in this race, finishing in a time of 34:27, in 42nd place.

Stafford Primary Schools XC

We have several juniors taking part in this 4 race series, the first two over the last two weeks. So far we know of Evie Jackson (12th & 11th) Gracie Marsden (44th & 56th) Sophia Bridgewood (43rd & ?) Alfie Darby (??) Please let us know if you take part in the these races so that we can let everybody know how you get on ?

Independent Schools Midlands XC

Tom Brownshill took first place in the U12’s and now goes onto the Nationals, well done Tom.

FUTURE RACES

Stafford Half Marathon Fun Run 22nd March approx 1 mile, apply on-line @ www.staffordbc.gov.uk/funrun
Network Rowley Park Relays 28th March approx 1 mile, starting @ 1.30pm 
@ Rowley Park Sports Stadium, Stafford (ST17 9XX)

A great afternoon of 1 mile relay fun for U11,U13, U15/ U17 athletes, Age groups as 31 August / 1 September 2015

Teams of 4, entry £4 per 

Those interested, please let Chris & the coaches know together with your money asap. You will need to be at Rowley Park for 12.30 ready in order to register the teams by 1pm (start approx 1.30pm). 
The coaches are organizing the teams based upon the age groups and numbers received back so please let us know if you can’t make it.

Air Products 10k & fun run – 5th April 

Uttoxeter Half Marathon Junior race and Fun Run 3rd May  
Market Drayton 10k fun run 10th May 10am, 8 to 10 years 800 metres, 11 to 14 years 1.3 miles.
Other Races & dates to follow
And Finally

Please remember that your membership fees are now overdue for renewal. Any Juniors who are not paid up members, or those who need to renew, need to do this as soon as possible via this link on the Harrier website 

http://s336752366.initial-website.co.uk/membership-join-or-renew/
Fees for Juniors 15 pounds for the year 
